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Re-appointments to the Commission on Disabilities 

It is recommended that Gerda Cohn, Kent Mickelson, Mark Norris, Ed Proctor, Katy Rhoades and 
Jeanetie Ward be re-appointed to the Commission on Disabilities each IO a term expiring on June 30, 
2006. 

Backaround 

In order to ensure full comrnuni~ parricipation of people with disabilities, members who sit on the 
Commission on Disabilities promote programs that address quality of service and positive attitudes 
about people with disabilities. They also review and report on availability and accessibility of 
community services to people with special needs, establish a channel of communication with the 
community to garner input and educate the public to the needs of persons with disabilities. 

Gerda Cohn, Kent Mickelson, Mark !?orris, Ed Proctor, Katy Rhoades and Jeanette Ward have each 
served one or more terms on the Commission on Disabilities and are seeking to be re-appointed to an 
additional term. The Executive Council ofthe Commission on Disabilities has reviewed their 
participation and has recommended they be allowed 10 continue in their roles as Commissioners for 
another tam 
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